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'UIGHUR JAIL' NOTE FOUND IN ST. PETERSBURG SHOE ALARMS HUMAN RIGHT EXPERTS
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Arslan Gibadullin was eager to try on an expensive pair of The North Face slippers hed treated 
himself to in an online shopping spree after collecting them from a pick-up point in St. Petersburg 
last Thursday.  

I got home and started putting the shoes on. As soon as I shoved my hand in one of them I 
discovered a strange note tightly sewn inside the shoe, Gibadulin told The Moscow Times. 

The note, which he posted on his Instagram, read "Help I Am in Jail in China Pleas [sic] Help 
UYGHUR.  
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